
 

 

 

Dear esteemed Lions and Leos  

Our 22nd MD411 Convention is here with us. On behalf of the MD411 Council and on my own behalf, I 

would like to welcome all delegates to this, the biggest event of our Multiple District, being hosted in 

the beautiful city of Naivasha, Kenya.  

The MD Convention brings all of us Lions and Leos together, to celebrate our achievements in serving 

our communities and expanding our fraternity. It is also an opportunity to meet and fellowship with our 

friends, as we also make new friends across different countries of our Multiple District and beyond. We 

also use the same event to shine a light on the performance of our leaders at different levels, and to 

usher in new leaders that would take our fraternity to another level over the course of the following 

year. It is an event no Lion or Leo should miss for anything. 

The City of Naivasha is a tourist hub for many visitors to the Republic of Kenya, as well as the nationals. 

It presents our delegates with great opportunities to explore nature, enjoy the local culinary choices, 

experience new cultures, and bask in the high-class hospitality that the city brings to the table. This is a 

dream convention experience for every Lion and Leo, and we encourage every delegate to make the 

best of it. 

This Lions Year has been a year of the mission to grow our membership like never before, so we can 

better meet the growing needs of our communities. Under Mission 1.5, we have challenged ourselves 

to make a contribution to increasing our global membership to 1.5 million Lions. It has been a fulfilling 

journey that has enabled us to logically tie our service efforts in the call for more hands to serve by 

attracting more members and creating service opportunities in new areas. We have refocused our 

leadership programs as well, to purposefully influence our members and our Clubs to support the 

mission.  The journey is still on. Let us use the convention as an opportunity to compare notes, share 

experiences, and rededicate ourselves to aiming high enough to achieve and even exceed our goals. 

The organizing team has put together a rich convention package to enhance the convention experience 

of every delegate and bring out the best of what we have come to expect at our conventions. The meals, 

the ambience of venues, entertainment, and the general hospitality, have been immaculately conceived 

to exceed every delegate’s expectations. Our GLTs have put together learning opportunities to add 

value and knowledge to all our delegates. Leos will also have their second Leo Multiple District 

Convention, with a provision for them to be part of the main celebrations.  

Our sincere appreciation to the organizing team for the time, effort and creative ideas they have 

invested in giving us the best convention experience. I also wish to thank each and every delegate for 

committing to be part of the experience and making this convention memorable. 

Eng. Dr Dans Nshekanabo Naturinda 

MD411 Council Chairperson 
 


